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Dear Commissioners:

I am very worried about climate change and the future for my grandsons. 

I wish that I had an alternative to getting power from Puget Sound Energy since it is
so dependent on fossil fuels and so reluctant to change. I hope that you will require
PSE to do right by our planet and their customers by replacing all of their coal-burning
plants with 100% renewable energy. Their plan to build a new gas plant must be
rejected as too costly to ratepayers and the environment.

Sincerely,

Jim Diers (206)408-7051
11705 SW Cedarhurst Road
Vashon, Washington 98070
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